Ms. Jackson,

Perpetua Resources has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the
company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of Idaho. They've
volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. Besides their
community giving, they also established the Stibnite Foundation and the Foundation has awarded more
than $158K to local 501©3 organizations. Perpetua has given generously to our region and yet the
Idaho Headwaters group wants you to believe none of Perpetua’s money is going to make an impact
right here at home, their study is not based on facts!

In addition, Perpetua has utilized us as a local vendor for over 10 years now, we can tell you this has
definitely had a positive impact on our bottom line.

Perpetua has developed a plan to provide our nation with a domestic supply of antimony and protect
the environment in the process. Perpetua is mindful of its impact and has designed its project to meet or
exceed environmental thresholds. For example, modeling in the SDEIS showed the Operations Area
Boundary would not exceed the National Ambient Air Quality Standards and mercury, nitrogen and
sulfur would fall below significant impact levels. | believe Perpetua Resources can strike the balance of
mining the materials we need safely, while also protecting and restoring the environment. As an
American we should all support this project.

Perpetua Resources wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site.
We should let them, especially considering the permitting process has worked and helped the company

identify how to improve water quality and temperature in the SDEIS. Please permit the Stibnite Gold
Project and continue to move this important project forward.
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